
House Points
Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are this week’s results:

JYS News
Newsletter: 04 ~ 3  October 2025    rd

Aspire ~ Respect ~ Enjoy

Monday 6  October - Year 5 trip to Fishbourne Roman Palaceth

Thursday 9  October - Official School opening (more info follow)th

October 22  and 23  - Parents Evenings (info to follow)nd rd

October 27  until 31  - Half Term Breakth st

November 3  INSET DAY (School closed to all pupils)rd

November 6  - Little City to visit school for YR, Y1, Y2th

November 7 - History man (Mr Ullson) to visit year 4th

Important Dates Coming Up

Headteacher: Mr L Hanna     Deputy: Mr P Neaves    Chairs of Governors: Mrs C Few & Mr I Lomax
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Autumn Term

The newly elected School Council met for the first time this week, chosen by their classmates to represent
them for the year. During their initial meeting with Mr. Vass, they discussed their roles and began collecting
feedback from fellow students about the experience of learning in the new school building. Throughout the
year, the councillors will collaborate with school staff to ensure that students' voices are central to the
school's decision-making process.

YR Representative: Amy.F
Y1 Representative: Zach
Y2 Representatives: Isla.F, Ollie
Y3 Representatives: Ellis, Martha
Y4 Representatives: Alfie, Viola 
Y5 Representatives: Alice, George
Y6 Representatives: Fin, Ivy

This Week

West Sussex County Council recently visited our school to conduct a survey on how students travel to
school. The council may have opportunities to support active travel to school through both education and
resources. They commented that they were delighted to see the number of pupils cycling and walking via
Centurion Way, and they hope this continues as the school continues to settle into its new location. You
will be sent a parent survey along with this newsletter, and we would be grateful if you could complete it.

School Travel

On Monday, Year 5 got dressed up for Roman Day. They brought in their very impressive shields that they
had made at home over the summer. We were joined by Paul Ullson who helped to bring our Roman topic
to life. We learnt about Roman battle tactics, the importance of working as a team and even fought off a
barbarian hoard of Year 3s!


